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Numeracy 
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From the Principal's desk
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Naplan

Our families need to be proud, because you are sending your child/ren to one of the highest performing Government schools in 

the town! This year’s Naplan results see Melton Primary School out performing similar and network schools in almost all 

dimensions.

Our Grade 3 & 5 students should hold their heads up high and should 

be exceptionally proud of their performance! #proudprincipal

All of our staff are to be commended for their teaching and efforts to 

improve student outcomes! #proudprincipal

Our parents who make sure that their child/ren are at school as often as 

possible (if they are not here, we can’t teach them), for reading and 

completing sight words and spelling at home - we thank and applaud you

for your support! #appreciativeprincipal

We know that there are some areas that we can continue to stretch and 

grow in and the staff will be working to raise our performance in these. 

Student Mobile Phones and Smart Watches

As per the school mobile phone policy, any child who brings a mobile 

phone to school must hand it into the office at the commencement of the 

school day. Unfortunately teachers have experienced students 

receiving messages during class on smart watches. If your child has a 

watch with this function then they should also hand it into the office. 



From the Principal's desk
100 Days of School

Last week the Foundation students celebrated their first 100 days of school. The students looked sensational as they dressed as 

100 years old or had on a celebration costume/top. The students participated in some great activities that involved the number 

100. Thank you to the Foundation staff for your work in organising and hosting this event. 

Foundation 2024

Students enrolled in Foundation for 2024 have commenced their transition to school sessions. If your child/ren were not enrol led

or unable to make it, don’t worry it is not too late. Please ensure your enrolment form is lodged at the office and we will contact 

you in relation to future transition sessions.

Book Parade

Put on your thinking hats and start to prepare your child’s Book Parade Costume for 2023. The Book Parades are scheduled to 

take place in the week of 21st - 25th August. Closer to the date, we will provide you with more information. 

Students should not be onsite prior to 8:15am unsupervised

Teachers officially start at 8:18am with the first teacher on yard duty from 8:30am. Students should not be in the school yard prior 

to 8:15am unsupervised. Parents needing to have their child on site prior to 8:15am are required to utilise the Out of School

Hours Care service. If students are on site prior to 8:15am unsupervised, parents will be contacted to collect them.

Vanessa Harrison 

Principal



September
3rd - Father’s Day 

5th - 6th Grade 2 Sleepover

6th - Grade 6 Transition Workshop

7th - R U Ok? Day

8th - Foundation Fairy Park Excursion

8th - Grade 3 Melbourne Museum Excursion

13th - Football Dress Up Day

14th - 2024 Foundation Orientation Session

15th - 2-6 Swimming Carnival

15th - Melton Minis 1:30pm

15th - Progress Reports to parents

15th - Last day of term - 2:30pm finish

Key Dates for Term 3, 2023

August

8th - Canine Dog Assisted Therapy - selected students

8th - Jeans for Genes Day - gold coin donation

10th - ⅚ Basketball selected students

11th - Curriculum Day - No School for students

14th - 16th Grade 4 Phillip Island Camp

15th - Canine Dog Assisted Therapy - selected students

17th - 3/4/ Basketball Tournament - selected students

18th - F-2 House Fun Event 2pm

18th - Melton Minis 2:05pm

18th - Grade 6 Parliament Incursion

21st - 25th Book Week - more details to follow

21st - 2024 Foundation Orientation Session

22nd - 24th Adam Wallace Illustrator Visit

22nd - Canine Dog Assisted Therapy - selected students

23rd - MPSSA Athletics - selected students

25th - Book Week Parade

29th - Canine Dog Assisted Therapy - selected students

31st - Father’s Day Stall (8:40-11:30am)



You may remember the fun of being able to swap your uniform 
for jeans when you were at school, but Jeans for Genes Day is 

about much more than denim.

Did you know that 1 in 20 children face a birth defect or 
genetic disease?

1 in 20 is more than one in every classroom on average! Maybe 
you know someone who has had cancer or struggles with cystic 
fibrosis, autism, or one of the other 6000 genetic disorders? You 

can help by raising money for research this Jeans for Genes 
Day.

All money raised through Jeans for Genes goes directly 
to Children’s Medical Research Institute and the 

ground-breaking research being done right here in 
Australia.

Join us on
Tuesday the 8th of August

to raise funds for Jeans for Genes Day. 

Wear your favourite denim for a gold 
coin donation- think jeans, jackets, 

overalls,etc!

We will also be selling iron on badges 
for $5. Take these home and iron them 
onto your favourite piece of clothing. 

These are not for school uniform.



Do you know 

someone with a 

child due to 

start primary 

school in 2024?

Encourage 

them to enrol at 

Melton Primary 

School. 

Ask them to 

complete an 

enrolment 

expression of 

interest form 

even if they are 

out of our zone.

Foundation 2024

Transition sessions 

commence THIS

term!

Key Dates:

21st July, 1st 

Foundation 2024 

Transition Session

21st August, 2nd 

Foundation 2024 

Transition Session

14th September, 3rd 

Foundation 2024 

Transition Session



4D0B
4B



2023 Book Week 

**There is a plan B 

weather permitting

We invite all parents, carers and grandparents to our 

2023 Whole School Book Week Parade! 

When: Friday 25th August 

When: 8:45am

Where: MPS Oval 





5B Authors 5A Authors
Beautiful Work from Grade 5 A&B fractured fairy tales published and displayed in the Library 



Footy Day lunch orders due to the office by 
the 18th of August!

MPS FOOTY DAY
WEDNESDAY 13th SEPTEMBER

Students are encouraged to come dressed in 
their AFL/NRL team colours! There is no cost to 

dress up. 

We welcome parents to join us for our Footy 
Parade at 9am on the oval. Please sign in at the 

tennis courts.

There will also be lunch time activities for 
students.



Sovereign Hill
We had the opportunity to 

explore a variety of items from 

the past. 

Q-Do you know what this item 

was used for?

A- It was a hot water bottle to 

put in your bed to keep you 

warm!

We learnt some games that 

children in the past would have 

played; such as marbles, 

knuckles, peg dolls and 

quoites.



Grade 3 
Melbourne Museum - Upcoming Excursion
This term we have started learning about non-

fiction texts. 
While exploring different text types and 

information in class… the Grade 3 teachers 
thought it would be a great idea to take the 

Grade 3s to the Melbourne Museum to enhance 
their knowledge further by visiting different 

exhibitions including:
- Dynamic Earth
- Dinosaur Walk
- Bugs Alive
- Forest Gallery
- Milarri Garden

Friday 8th of September 2023
Payment due Friday 1st of September

Take home readers 
Friendly reminder to ensure your children 
are completing their nightly reading and 

bringing in their readers daily to be checked. 

On behalf of Mrs. Coward, 
Miss. Fritzz and Miss. Ionita…

Keep up the AMAZING 
reading Grade 3s!



Year 5 Excursion to Melbourne 
Immigration Museum & Sandridge Bridge

On Monday 31st July, the 
Year 5 students went to 
the Immigration Museum 
and Sandridge Bridge to 

further develop our 
knowledge about the 
immigration that has 

occurred in Victoria. We 
explored the reasons why 
people immigrate, learnt 
about the journeys of the 
immigrants and learnt 
about the number of 

immigrants from countries 
around the world!



Physical Education

Why not get your child/ren involved in a 

Parkrun?
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